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Diving survey in Mgarr Harbour - Gozo 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners and owners of 

vessels that a diving survey will be held in Mgarr Harbour Gozo. 

 

The diving survey will be held on Tuesday 18th March 2025, within the area, as shown in 

red on the attached chart. 

 

The diving survey can only be carried out after the departure of the fast ferry from Mgarr 

Harbour and before the arrival of the next fast ferry at Mgarr Harbour.  

 

The schedule of the dives is to be as follows: 

between 0945 hours and 1025 hours, 

between 1045 hours and 1125 hours, 

between 1145 hours and 1225 hours and  

between 1245 hours and 1330 hours. 

 

Consequently, there might be more than 1 dive at each area due to time restriction of 

each dive. 

 

During the diving survey the scuba divers will be assisted by a person on the nearby 

pontoon / quay and there will be exhibited the International Code of Signals flag “A”. 

 

A safety zone of 10m round the survey area is to be kept during the survey. 

 

Masters and operators of vessels are advised to keep a sharp lookout, proceed with 

caution and at slow speed (no wake) when navigating in the vicinity of the above indicated 

area.  

 

They are to cooperate with the contractor and the Enforcement Officer on site during the 

dive. They are also to comply with all the instructions given on VHF Channel 10 Mgarr 

Port Control. 

 

Chart affected: BA 211 




